
Letter to the Principal

25th November, 2021

Dear Ms Wong,

Raising Money for Victims in Indonesia

I am writing to you because I hope to organise a fundraising activity for the earthquake and tsunami 

victims in Indonesia.

In 2018, there was a serious earthquake and tsunami in Indonesia.  It destroyed houses, buildings 

and damaged roads.  The tsunami washed away people and buildings and destroyed boats and ships.  Now 

there are many people living in aid camps and there are not enough medicine for the sick or food to eat.  

People are forced to stay outside of the hospitals because there are not enough beds for sick people.

I would like to organize a variety show to raise money for the victims in Indonesia.  The show can 

be held on 10th June after the final exam.  The variety show consists of two parts.  First, there is a magic 

show done by the Magic Club in our school.  Second, there is a singing contest organized by the Music Club 

in our school.  Everyone in our school can participate in the contest.

The people in Indonesia are suffering.  I really want to give a helping hand.  I hope you will 

consider my idea of organising a variety show to raise money for the victims in Indonesia.

Yours sincerely,

Zita Chan
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